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   July is here and some folks are not appreciating the warmth, which is not out of the norms. 
However it is dry in my area. The Midwest has not experienced any outages of power due to 
extreme temperatures thus far. 
 
   I and some other board members attended a WECA District 3 meeting that was held in our 
Ladysmith facility on the 20th of this month. It started out pretty boring at first, but when the last 
speaker (Rob Richards) took over interesting information was shared.  
 
   During a break period I spoke with a fellow director from Barron Electric. He informed me and 
others that there is good news. Apparently, there is a huge lithium deposit found in Wyoming. With 
the fast moving political push to instantly go green, this is huge. Hopefully, we as a country are 
allowed to mine our own natural resources rather than being dependent on foreign countries that 
don’t even like us. Keeping in mind that North America has a past record of mining and refining its 
natural resources much cleaner than the rest of the world. 
 
   As your Director, I believe it is my duty to be forward looking but also be ever so cautious as we 
move forward in this Cooperative business  
 
    Respectfully Submitted  
    District 5 Director  
    Bill van Doorn 
 


